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July 29, 1941
Frank I. Cowan, A.borney General

Rosocoe L, Mitchell, M, D,
Director of Health

I bave your memo of July 28th. I
believe we have gone just as £ar as ws should
in llbgpulfinterprbtatimn or'ﬁhnptar 208 of
the Public Laws of 194l, I believe it would::
bs unwise to go any further, I doudt if
there are any appreciable number of cases
where the parties will be sericusly embsrvassed
by requiring the blood test here in Malne if
they are unable to find physicisns "duly
lfcensed to practice in the State of Maine®,
in thelr Bwn states,

- If any perscns are embarrassed by
the law, 1t certainly would be ag & result of

tﬁoir own conduct,.

Attorney Genersl
FIC:GH



